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 DATE EVENT 

Monday 21st October Harvest Festival—2.00pm in the 
church 

Tuesday 22nd October Year 2 / 3 Parents Workshop—
Reading. Fluency and what is             
VIPERS?!                                        2.30pm 

Friday 25th October Break up for half term 

Monday 4th November Return to school from half term   

W/b 11th November Arthog—Year 6 

Thursday 14th November Reception parent meal—more info to 
follow but one parent with each child 
please. 

Tuesday 19th November Class 3 Parent Conversations 

Wednesday 20th November Class 1 and 2 Parent Conversations 

Friday 22nd November Class 4 and 5 Parent Conversations 

Wednesday 11th December Class 1 nativity—9.30am school hall 

Monday 16th December Carol Service—2.00 pm—church 

Tuesday 17th December Panto in school! 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas lunch 

Friday 20th December Break up for Christmas 

Monday 6th January PD day—staff only 

Tuesday 7th January Return to school 

Friday 14th February Break up for half term 

Thursday 27th February Young Voices choir to Birmingham 

Monday 24th February Return to school 

Thursday 10th April Break up for Easter 

Friday 11th April PD day—staff only 

Monday 28th April Return from Easter holidays 

                  

 

 

     

    Class 1: Evana—being resourceful and resilient 

 

     Class 2: Elsie—being responsible and resilient 

   

   Class 3: Rory—being resourceful and reflective 

 

 Class 4: Jenson—being resilient 

 

    Class 5: Ella—all round 5R Star! 

Weekly roundup! 

 

Forest fun with 
some furry wood-
land creatures in 
Class 1. 

Class 2 
team 
games! 

Class 3 in 
the forest too and 
some lovely charcoal 
art by torchlight. 

 

 

Phonics and reading 

Thank you, if you were able to attend the phonics workshop on Thursday      
afternoon—as a treat everyone sampled Mrs Bowen’s famous chocolate 

brownie or shortbread! 

If you weren’t able to make the session—please do look on the school website 
for more information. The presentation is also on the phonics page, along with 

a useful video about pronouncing sounds. 

Website - phonics page 

Next: for Year 2 / 3—teaching reading as a whole class—VIPERS on Tuesday 
22nd October at 2.30pm. 

Attendance 

We love to celebrate attendance!  

This week:  Class 3 have won the attendance trophy this week with 98.89%! 

Harvest Festival  

We are busy planning our Harvest celebration in the church on 
Monday 21st October at 2pm. 

If you are able, could you please start thinking about food     
donations to bring along on that morning. We will be donating 
all food items to a food bank in Wellington this year—so that 

we will be helping local families. Any family can access this charity which is inde-
pendent and is run by volunteers. They are delighted that we are donating to 
them and have said that they will accept both perishable and non-perishable 

items—please check all tins and packets are in date! We will deliver items that 
afternoon. 

Football stars! 

Well done to the Year 5/6 football team who played 
really well at a tournament last week. We are hoping 
they may be through to the next round—we will have 

to wait and see. 

Please can you ensure that ARTHOG, SCHOOL DINNERS and CLUBS 
payments are up to date—it really does help us. 

https://www.highercallprimary.co.uk/curriculum/teaching-phonics

